

Taranaki District Health Board
Private Bag 2016
New Plymouth 4342
New Zealand
Telephone 06 753 6139
Facsimile 06 753 7770
Email corporate@tdhb.org.nz
Website www.tdhb.org.nz

## 2 November 2015

John M. Wilson Fyi.request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: H201503948

Dear Mr Wilson

## OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST - CAR PARKING CHARGES

I am responding on behalf of Taranaki District Health Board (DHB) to your OIA request of 14 October, requesting the following information:

- Do you obtain any revenue directly or indirectly from car parking:
   Response no charges
- When you began receiving any such revenues:
   Response N/A
- The amount of money received each year in car parking charges: **Response nil**
- If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff are expected to pay too.

Response – no charges

• If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at each site. **Response – no charges** 

Yours sincerely

Jenny McLennan

PERSONAL ASSISTANT to

CHIEF EXECUTIVE